
Dear Board of Supervisors, 

I am strongly opposed to opening up our rural lands and open spaces to large commercial cannabis grows.  

It was with a heavy heart that I learned it is even being considered. Vote NO unanimously. My concerns are that it will 

cause overwhelming water use, environmental pollution, increased fire hazard and lay waste to the beauty that 

surrounds us.  

Ann Seifert 

 

Blessings 😌 

 


